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Tram Grade Separation Projects  
Morphett Road Level Crossing Removal 
Service Relocations 

 

 

As part of the Tram Grade Separation Projects (TGSP), we 
are removing the level crossing at Morphett Road, 
Morphettville. This $200 million level crossing removal 
project is jointly funded (50:50) by the Australian and 
South Australian governments. 

What’s happening 
Service relocation works on Morphett Road and Maxwell Terrace are 
currently underway. To minimise impacts to traffic and trams, working 
hours will continue to be a combination of day and night works.  

To keep everyone safe, access from Maxwell Terrace onto Morphett 
Road will be closed during the day from Thursday 3 October for 
approximately 2 weeks. A detour will in place during this time.  

How this affects you 
During this time, access from Maxwell Terrace onto Morphett Road 
will be detoured via Francis Avenue and Beadnall Terrace. Please 
see detour map overleaf. 

Access from Morphett Road onto Maxwell Terrace will be 
maintained at all times. 

At night access to and from Maxwell Terrace will be fully open, however 
some on-street parking may be temporarily impacted, please see onsite 
signage.  

If night works are required during this period and are in close proximity to 
your property, we will contact you directly in advance. 

When 

Thursday 3 October for 
approximately 2 weeks 
weather permitting 

Typical work hours 

Day works 
Monday to Saturday 
7am to 6pm 

Night works-intermittent   
Sunday to Friday  
7pm to 6am 

Where 

Maxwell Terrace between 
Morphett Road and Sturt 
River  

More information 
Visit dit.sa.gov.au/TGSP 

Email  
info@TGSPAlliance.com.au  

Call 1300 916 976 

 
To register to receive 
project updates, please 
contact us via any of the 
options above. 

  

We’re raising the tram line over Morphett 
Road to get traffic moving  

mailto:info@TGSPAlliance.com.au
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Pedestrians and cyclists will be able to access Morphett Road from Maxwell Terrace including along the Mike 
Turtur Bikeway. Please take care when travelling through the area. For safety reasons there may be some 
restricted access. Signage will be in place to show where to go.  

Access to Tram Stop 12 (Morphett Road), will be maintained at all times with no impacts to tram services.  

Please follow traffic management directions and onsite signage. During these works there may be some noise 
disruptions, however we will minimise noise where possible.  

This package of service relocation works will continue in the area until late October 2024, weather permitting. 
Advance notification of further relocation works will be provided.  

The Tram Grade Separation Projects Alliance appreciates your understanding and patience while these 
important works are undertaken.  

Service relocation work area and detour  
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